December 1, 2020

Dear Beloved Sponsors,

A blessed day to all of you!

This time of pandemic, distance teaching is a way to continue the schooling of every students. Yes, I found it difficult to teach them in distance because I do not know their behavior, potentials, personalities and other things.

In order to learn even this pandemic, I gave them modules where they can understand easily especially for the parents who will guide and assist their child. I took some specific examples from the internet that were related to every lesson so it will give them more knowledge in understanding the module. I also gave them reading materials to improve/enhance their reading skills through guidance of parents.

In fact, when they passed their modules, I' m glad that they were able to answer them. I also asked the parents how their child learning? Do they find the lesson difficult? And if they have questions regarding the modules, they just contact my number. I' m also glad they were able to write their names properly unlike before. I am thankful to the parents who take part in guiding their child. There's no success of the child 's learning without the assistance of every parents.

I would like to send my gratitude for all the sponsors who gave their untiring support in everything we need. Even this hard time, you still able to provide the needs of every teacher. Not just for us but also for every student. Thank you for the opportunity to teach in this school. May God bless you more and have good health always.

Lastly, I give thanks to the Lord in everything. In giving me more patience handling my duties and dealing different people.

God is good all the time!

N. OLALO

Respectfully yours,

Grade-1 Adviser